
Stateline 4-H Club
June 2022 Monthly Report

It’s harvest time in the great state of Kansas! Members are geared up to help
family and friends in the wheat field and then it will be county fair time soon. Stateline
4-H started the month with Callen Corr, Jancey Goodno and Janda Goodno attending
County Day Camp at Camp Mennoscah in Murdock, KS. They had a great time making
rockets, tie dying shirts, making a keychain and much more. During harvest, Callen
Corr and Keagan McMurray made goodies for the harvest helpers at the OK Coop in
Hardtner and Kiowa, KS. Our monthly meeting was held on June 12, 2022 at the
Hardtner Community Center. Leader, Amanda Corr, handed out fair books and
livestock entry cards and reminded members that all pre-entries are due to the
extension office by 2pm July 11. It was decided our Club Tour will be during the Barber
County Fair on July 31 at 11:30am. Families also volunteered for 4-H building duty
during our designated time at the Barber County Fair. We ended the month with a
bang! Jancey Goodno, Janda Goodno and Breckyn Hiltner won the SE Region Crop
Judging Contest at Emporia, KS! Awesome job girls! Stateline 4-H members will
continue to gear up for the Barber County Fair next month. Stay cool, stay safe and 4-H
on!

Sincerely,

Callen Corr
Stateline 4-H Reporter


